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2023 Term  1 

Week  9 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 

Week 9 

Thursday 6th April 

EARLY DISMISSAL 
at 2:15pm 

 

Week 10  

Monday 3rd 
April—Thursday 

6th April  

PARENT-TEACHER 

INTERVIEWS 

 

Week 10  

Monday 3rd – 
Thursday 6th April  

DENTAL VAN 

 

Week 10 

Friday 7th April 

GOOD FRIDAY  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

Week 11 

Monday 10th April 

EASTER  MONDAY  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

Week 11 

Friday 14th April 

EARLY DISMISSAL 
at 2:15pm 

 

Dear Families, 

It is hard to believe that we are almost at the end of term one. The last few 
weeks have been very busy with NAPLAN assessments for our Year 3 and Year 
5 students and Harmony Week. I know that the students and staff will be looking 
forward to a nice break over the Easter long weekend to recharge their batteries. 
 

Harmony Day 

Harmony Day is a time to embrace 
and celebrate the many different 
cultures that make up our community. 
It is an opportunity to learn and 
appreciate the traditions, languages 
and customs of our fellow Australians. 
Did you know that there are 33 
different languages and dialects 
spoken by students at Salisbury 
Primary School?  

Last week we celebrated our cultural 
diversity with a special Harmony Day Assembly and morning tea. Thank you to 
the families who came along to help us celebrate. It was wonderful to welcome 
families back into the school  
 

NAPLAN 

Year 3 and 5 students have sat the NAPLAN tests over the last two weeks. Our 
participation rate was very high, and all of the students put in their best effort. 
The school will receive the results next term and these will be sent home with 
students. The school will also use the results to help us look at the areas that we 
can improve in.  
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

We are currently the process of conducting parent-teacher interviews. This is a 
good opportunity for teachers to share the progress of students and to set future 
goals. If you have not yet organised a time to meet with our child’s teacher, 
please give the school a call or contact teachers via class dojo.  
 

Lunch Orders 

Unfortunately Amanda Street Deli has closed at short notice, so we do not have 
lunch orders at the moment.  We are looking into some alternative options and 
will inform families as soon as we have something in place.  

 

Just a reminder that we have an early dismissal on Thursday 6th April at 2:15pm, 
for the Easter Long weekend.  

 

Kind regards, 

Leah Draper 
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Maths  
  1 T 

The great mathematicians 
in 1T, have been learning 

to partition numbers. 

5 is a part 

5 is a part 

10 is the 
whole 

7 is a part 

3 is a part 

10 is the 
whole 

7 and 3 
makes 10 

1 is a part 

9 is a part 

10 is the 
whole 

1 and 9 
makes 10 

1+9=10 

5+5=10 

                  
7+3=10 
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Harmony Day is a celebration of our cultural diversity – a day of cultural 
respect for everyone who calls Australia home. 2A celebrated by  

making posters, paper mobiles and working with our Buddy Class 5/6B. 
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After learning about Self-Portraits in Art, students in 4L were 

asked to draw a portrait of their inner and outer self.  

On one side of their face they were asked to draw a realistic    

portrait of what they look like. On the other side of the face they 

were asked to draw their inner-self. These drawings could repre-

sent their hobbies, emotions, interests, thoughts and feelings.  

Looking at each of the portraits, I can see each students individ-

ual likes and hobbies. It was a great way to get to know each      

student in the class. 
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Students have been learning 
about the elements of Music. 

 RHYTHM 

 TEMPO 

 BEAT/NO BEAT 

 DYNAMICS 

 PITCH 
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During recess and lunch time, students have the opportunities to 
participate in fun and engaging activities.  

These activities include, Lego building, scooter riding, basketball and 
soccer games, table tennis, Uno, Jenga, sandpit play and 

mindfulness activities.  
Thank you Miss Fox for organsing all of the activities! 
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Vacation Care programs are now available from the OSHC or from the front office. Booking forms must 
be returned by the morning of Thursday 6th of April. Any questions please call the OSHC 0401 121 780 
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